Archived: Monday, February 28, 2022 2:29:27 PM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 1:58:50 PM

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 02/28/2022 1:58 pm

**Response #**: 924 **Submitter ID**: 46311

**IP address:** 2601:602:9600:1cb0:7c88:6783:2a8:54e3

Time to complete: 10 min., 52 sec.

## Survey Details: Answers Only

## Page 1

- 1. Jean Hilde
- 2. Shoreline
- 3. (o) Briarcrest
- 4. jmhilde61@gmail.com
- **5.** 02/28/2022
- **6.** Agenda item 9.b
- **7.** Dear City Council:

According to a report just released today by the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change, a body of international experts convened by the United Nations, "The dangers of climate change are mounting so rapidly that they could soon overwhelm the ability of both nature and humanity to adapt unless greenhouse gas emissions are quickly reduced." https://www.ipcc.ch/report/ar6/wg2/

Our urban canopy is the best tool we have to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and fight climate change. And it's the most accessible tool we have because it's already in place, doing its job, protecting us. Let's protect it in return.

Thank you for all you do!

Jean Hilde

Writing in my personal capacity and not as a member of the PRCS/T Board  $\,$ 

8. (o) Support

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.